
Cemetery Meeting 

 

 

June 21, 2021 

 

Meeting started at 5:30 

Present were Debbie Grubb, Dave Whitt, Liz Whitt, Gabi Bresett, Ed Adams, 

Lauren Adams, and Jeff Klein. Absent Gary Klein. 

Cemeteries that might need fencing and what kind of fence. Antrim may need 

fencing.  

Do we secure all cemeteries? 

Who should we have to clear out overgrown areas in cemeteries as needed? 

Define road at Klein cemetery. 

No graves in front of Coughran Cemetery. 

Put up some guidelines of things you may not do. Plus, frame and post were 

needed. 

Lauren to check out benches for cemeteries and plaques. 

We then put down corner disks on side close to drive at Coughran Cemetery. Did 

most of one side. 

Ed made a motion to stop work at 7:10 and I second. 

Next meeting will be at Coughran Cemetery July 17th at 9:00 A.M. 

 

Debbie Grubb 

Secretary  

 


